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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB  

RECEIVES SUPPORT FROM ST. PAUL’S CHURCH 
 
Shelton, CT, August 9, 2011 – Reverend Janet Waggoner and golf committee 

Chairman Byron Peterson present a check of $1,750 to the children of the Boys & Girls 

Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley for their reading and homework program. 

 

This year’s St. Paul’s Golf Classic at Brownson Country Club had more than 60 

participants and benefited four nonprofits, including our Boys & Girls Club. 

 

For more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit us 

at www.BGC-LNV.com. 

 

### 


